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in effect BT2020-017 

 
On June 11, 2020 an updated version of Directive S-01: Saskatchewan Upstream Petroleum 
Industry Storage Standards came into effect.  The in-force version of the directive can be 
found at here. Please ensure that your organization is aware of and follows the requirements 
as outlined in the directive. 
 
The directive features certain revisions to support recent updates to the Integrated Resource 
Information System (IRIS).  Notable changes include: 
• Clarity on licensed facility siting, setbacks and equipment spacing (sections 2.1 and 2.2); 
• The removal of the option for licensees to submit their own spill response plan (section 

2.3); 
• Additional information on the required setbacks from abandoned wells (Appendix 2); and 
• Requirements for pressure safety valves and pop tanks (Appendix 5). 
 
Additional terms have been added to the Glossary to better align with other directives. 
 
Although no formal consultation with industry was undertaken, licensees were invited to 
provide comment in demonstrations that were conducted by the Ministry of Energy and 
Resources (ER) to illustrate the changes to IRIS and the changes to S-01. 
 
Questions? 

If you have any questions or concerns contact the ER Service Desk at 1-855-219-9373 or 
ER.servicedesk@gov.sk.ca. 
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